MIDDLE TENNESSEE REGION
a

OF THE ANTIQUE AUTOMOBILE éLUB OF AMERICA

Greetings to All!
I hope everyone has been able to enjoy a very Happy Easter! God has given us a beautiful day!

We are beginning the last week of April. Can you believe it? We have two exciting events in
the coming days. First, we have our second “Judging School” scheduled for this coming
Thursday night, April 28th. It will take place at the Garage and will start at 6:30 p.m. In the first
school Read Majors gave an over-view of judging. We then divided into teams and put our
knowledge to the test. This Thursday night we will meet again. I’'m sure Read will have more
information for us. If you missed the first session, please don’t let that stop you from attending
this time. I’m sure that Read will get you “up to speed” in no time at all! In order to make it
more challenging, we are asking you to bring your “antique treasure” to the school so we will
have several vehicles on which to practice. The more cars and trucks we have, the more practice
we will get. So, please, come to the Garage on Thursday night at 6:30. I promise you, you will
have fun and, if you are like me, you will learn a lot, too.

Second, our first Car Show of the season is Sunday, May 1%, This is the Mt. Juliet Show. It will
be in the Publix Grocery Store parking lot. This is located just past the Providence Shopping
Center and next door to the Wilson Bank. Registration is scheduled to start at 10:00 a.m., but
you know how these antique car enthusiasts are...they get there early! If you could be there
around 8:00 a.m., it would help. We need to get everything set up and ready to go! Let’s hope
we have better luck with the weather this year!!! Has anybody seen a long range weather
forecast yet? I’'m afraid to look!

Okay, Thursday night, April 28" Judging School at the Garage at 6:30 p.m. Sunday, May 1*,
the Mt. Juliet Car Show at the Publix Grocery Parking Lot at the Providence Shopping Center.

See you there!

Betty



